
 

Coronavirus Precautions 

 

 

 We will keep to social distancing throughout the walk. 

 You MUST sign a Tracing Form and Disclaimer before attending the walk. 

 The wearing of masks isn’t necessary on our walks but please do wear one if you would feel more 
comfortable. 

 Please bring a flask or drink to consume after the walk (weather permitting) 

 Please consider carefully if you wish to take part in one of our walks - current Calderdale Council guidance 
advises people not to mix with people outside of their household in any setting. 

 Please wear suitable clothing - you will be contacted if we need to cancel the walk due to very adverse 
weather conditions. 

 


